October 2007
 

Recently I was able to visit the doctor again and after taking more blood tests and many questions about my condition, the doctor decided to increase the dosage of prednisone and methotrexate and start me on some more medication.  The goal is to continue checking out my condition until the right medication is found to improve the Rheumatoid Arthritis.  Lord willing, I will be able to get the pain under control before going back to Argentina in January.  We ask that you would pray with us that God will allow things to be taken care of.
 

Praise the Lord, we have great news about the funds needed for the church property!  After some recent love gifts from the following churches (Vision Baptist in Alpharetta, GA, Lighthouse Baptist in Indianapolis, IN and Emmanuel Baptist in Valparaiso, IN), we now only owe $19,500 to finish paying the church property in Argentina!
 

God is good!  When we started many believed it could not be done, but God has shown Himself great and we are now working on our last payment.  Please continue to help us pray.  If you would still like to have a part or be a Gideon, there is still time to do so.  
[image: image1.jpg]


        [image: image2.jpg]



Preaching service in the rented building last Sun
     Friday night youth meeting
This past Sunday, the Lighthouse Baptist Church had 112 in the morning service and 4 professions of faith.  Praise the Lord!  Both Jorge and Matias are doing great working in the Lighthouse Baptist Church and the Grace Baptist Church.  It has been a trying time for them to take over the ministries while we have been home on furlough, but they have done great and the Lord is teaching them many things.  Please continue to keep them in your prayers!
 

You can follow up on the ministry daily by checking out our blog – go to our web page www.reachingall.com and click on “blog”.  
We want to thank you for your faithful prayer and financial support!
Here to Serve,

Jeff and Mindy Bush and family
